NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2019

Commission Members present: President Alisha Gredy, Vice-President Alexis Caudell, Member
Anna Hof'stetter, Member Mark Shields and Member Melanie Voland (arrived at 3:34pm). Also
in attendance: MS Consultant Dax Norton, Brown County Solid Waste Management District
Director Phil Stephens and Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order by President Gredy at 3:30 p.m.

2) ROLL CALL
The roll was called by President Gredy.

3) APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES
Member Hofstetter made a motion to approve the minutes from the 9-19-19 meeting as
presented. Vice-President Caudell seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

4) BENCH UPDATE

Brown County Solid Waste Management District Director Stephens advised that there are
enough lids to produce ten benches. He would like enough lids to make eleven benches to make
it a worthwhile trip to Green Tree in Evansville where the benches will be made. He stated he
would need the money for the benches one week prior to taking the lids to Green Tree. Checks
are to be made out to Brown County Solid Waste Management District.

Brown County Solid Waste Management District Director Stephens will take the plaque
information to Eagle Manufacturing and will ask about pricing. The plaque will need to have to
Brown County School information on it since this is a school sponsored program. It can be in
small print so not to interfere with the donors wording. He also suggested placing another article
in the Brown County Democrat to get more sponsors.

Administration Manager Carr stated she has received three donations for a total of $950.00.

S) DISCUSSION OF TOWN PARK SKETCH IDEAS

President Gredy and Vice-President Caudell took the Commission Members sketch ideas to
Doug Harden to draw up a draft sketch of the park including the ideas submitted from the
Commission. A suggestion for the existing log cabin could be used as a restroom or the logs
could be used for another type of structure. Photo op ideas were also represented on the sketch.
Would like to include the Tree Board native species signage for the native plantings that are
currently there and for future plantings.

Commission Members are to review the draft sketch and note their ideas for discussion at the
December 19, 2019 meeting.
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6) OTHER BUSINESS

It was suggested to having Eagle Manufacturing make the informational signage for Lincoln
Pinch Park. Administration Manager Carr will check into pricing for the walkway for the park
per the sketch. Possibly speaking to the Parking and Public Facilities Commission to see if they
would be interested in helping to fund some of the park upgrades.

President Gredy and Member Shields advised the Town Parks Commission are to meet on
Friday, November 22, 2019 at the Village Green Restroom corner to help decorate the Christmas
Tree.

ADJOURNMENT
Vice-President Caudell moved to adjourn the meeting. Member Hofstetter seconded the motion.
President Gredy adjourned the meeting at 4:39 p.m.

The audio recording made at the Nashville Town Park Commission meeting on 11-21-19 is
retained in the Office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.
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